
LIBRARY ~ARYmOUn- COLLEGE OF KinBAS
EAST IRON AVENUE AND MARYMOUNT ROAD •SALINA, KANSAS 67401

December 9, 1975

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of Marymount College Library, I wish to thank
you for the books which you have donated to our holdings.
I am certain that both the faculty and the students will
derive much benefit from them. Total value of the books
is $12.00.

Your thoughtfulness in sharing the books with us is surely
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sister Bernadine Pachta
Director of Library Services


